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Community Update — July 19, 2023
Gentilly Woods Group F

The Gentilly Woods Group F project (RR061) was launched in September of 2022 and includes over 50 blocks that are receiving
construction on the subsurface utilities and/or roadway. The majority of work conducted under this project is considered Patch
Mill/Overlay where roadway restoration primarily occurs alongside utility repairs or installation of ADA ramps - Roughly a % of the
project includes Full Reconstruction of the roadway and affected utilities.

Construction for this project started with utility repairs on Mirabeau Ave within the New Orleans Baptist Theological Seminary.
Following completion of waterline tie-ins and repairs, the contractor continued with drainage and waterline work on Montegut Dr,
Kendall Dr and St. Ferdinand Dr, as well as incidental repairs on Feliciana Dr and Metropolitan Dr.

30-Day Forecast

Roadway restoration is in progress for Metropolitan Dr, Kendall Dr and Feliciana Dr and will continue through mid-late August with
the final layer of asphalt paving (wearing course). Crews have completed utility repairs and house-connections on Press Dr and will
continue with roadway milling and restoration on the southside of Press Dr throughout July and August.

Utility crews have started excavation for waterline repairs on Dreux and are expected to continue with waterline work at this
location and house-connections at Seminary Place. Utility work will also continue on 4900-5100 Piety Dr and Pineda St. Following the
completion of waterline tie-ins later this month, Montegut Dr will be cleared for restoration and should see roadway restoration
over the next 30-45 days.

This $48.1M Gentilly Woods Group F project began in September 2022 and is expected to complete in Winter of 2024. The project
was designed by EJES, Inc., and is being constructed by Wallace C. Drennan, Inc.. The scope of work varies block by block but
includes the following:

e Replacement of damaged underground water, sewer and drainage lines;

e  Repaving the roadways;

e Replacing damaged sidewalks and driveway aprons; and

e Installing Americans with Disabilities Act-compliant curb ramps at intersections.

How to Stay Informed

Questions about this project may be directed to roadwork@nola.gov or to our RoadworkNOLA hotline 504.658.ROAD (7623) or sign
up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295, or go to ready.nola.gov/alerts to create a whole profile and
select the “roadwork” alert list.
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